
 
 
ELMLEA INFANTS SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 
SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING  
Tuesday 30TH January at 8pm, Elmlea Junior School 

 

Attendees  

Debbie Frost (Co-Chair; DF) Rebecca Ward-Booth (5S) – via Zoom 

Shenal Odgaard (Co-Chair; SO) Joy Chong (Class rep coordinator) – via Zoom 

Tina French (Treasurer; TF) Rachel Andrew – via Zoon 

Lucy Pengelly  Lydia Sheehan 

Jo Sloper (SLT) Amy Forest 

Sally White (school business lead) Ruth Roberts 

Gavin Ball (WOT Baptist Church) Catherine Philpott 

Neil Denham  

Steve Forbes  

Natlie Zalka  

Charles Thomas  

Sophie Kidd  
 
 

1. Change of name 

 
A special general meeting of Elmlea Infants School Association was held in accordance with 
the Association’s Constitution dated 20th May 1996.  
 
Resolution was passed by two thirds of the members present to change the name of the 
Association to Elmlea Schools’ Trust Association. 
 
 


